Nationals Newsletter #2.
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This years National Tournament is proudly supported by …                      
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Hi everyone…

This is the second newsletter providing updates for the ITFNZ Nationals to be held in Tauranga this October.

A reminder that from 2008 our National Tournaments are dress rehearsals leading up to the 2011 World Champs. We are sure our event in Midlands will meet the needs of the participants, officials, supporters, and spectators. 

We hope to see you all at this years National Tournament and we will be aiming to make it something very special.

J.Rimmer/The Organising Committee

Rules for weigh in…

Any competitor over the stated maximum weight for their entered division will be excluded from that division. 
For example, where the maximum weight for a division is 54kg any competitor over 54.0kg shall be EXCLUDED.

Male competitors weighing in shall, at minimum, wear dobok pants.
Female competitors weighing in shall, at minimum, wear dobok pants and a sports bra top. 

Multiple weigh-ins per person are allowed (no maximum number), however no competitor is permitted to weigh in after the tournament has officially been opened.

Overweight competitors excluded from a division will only be allowed to compete in a heavier division with the approval of the Tournament Arbiter AND if all regional team head coaches affected agree AND only if there is a valid Regional spot available in the heavier division.

The Sponsors…

Once again ITFNZ and the organisers are grateful to the support of Epson and Top Ten. 

Sponsorship for this years Nationals may be of interest to your company, or perhaps the company you work for, or even mum and dad's business? 

Any queries to can be addressed to either: 

Mr.Mark Banicevich mbanicevich@itfnz.org.nz or ... 

Mr.Carl Matthews carl@devmark.co.nz 
They look forward to your responces. 

Once Again The Venue…

Take a virtual tour of the “Queen Elizabeth Youth Centre” http://www.clmnz.co.nz/taurangaleisure/tour/tour.php?tourid=43 

Can You Help?…

SPECIALTY MACHINES 

We are need of 2 specialty machines for this years National tournament. We have 1 from PaulM Waiau Pa and 1 from Dragons Spirit. Thanks heaps guy's. If you are in possession of a specialty machine and are keen to assist then we would be keen to hear from you. 

SAFETY MATS 

Also 1 set of safety Mats. 
We have a set from PaulM Waiau Pa, BOP TKD Academy, Te Awamutu, Counties Manukau and Dragons Spirit. Again thanks a lot. 

If you are in possession of a set of safety mats and are prepared to assist then once again we would be keen to hear from you. 

SAFETY BARRIERS 

You know the wooden posts with the ropes that act as barriers you see everywhere? Yes those ones! If you know where we could obtain some we would be VERY keen to hear from you. 

Those things are as rare as Hens teeth! We may have to make our own so just thought I'd ask.

Remember If You Need a map?…

Go to  www.zoomin.co.nz type in “Eleventh Avenue Tauranga”, the venue is right next to Memorial Park. You can print a copy if like.

The Format…

The format for this years event will unfold in due course. 

The Dinner…

The 2008 Awards Dinner will be held on the Saturday Night of the tournament at the “Tauranga Race Course” on Cameron Road . It has always been my aim to give people free time this year to enjoy the city so it is my intention to make the tournament and the Awards Dinner a slick process at the end of a long day and not drag on into the evening. For a map go to: www.zoomin.co.nz type in “Tauranga Race Course” and hey presto! There will be a limit of approximately 300/320 persons @ $40.00 per adult and $15 per child. At this stage we are looking at a 7.00-9.00 event. Exact details to follow soon.

The Teams…

We are anticipating a huge turnout in Tauranga simply as it is close to our largest TKD community in Auckland. ID cards will once again be required for ALL participants and officials and we will be asking team managers for their strict co-operation in this exercise. Mr.Brown will be co-ordinating this task. ID card rules to follow shortly.

T-shirts…

These will be available on a pre-order basis attached to your entry form to be published shortly on the ITFNZ web-site. Sizes, colours and price will be indicated. A limited number will be available after the pre-order exercise and that will be all. There will be NO after tournament ordering ‘cos I’ll be asleep!

A 2nd Reminder To Officials…

There is also a need to ensure that we have enough officials to meet the programme requirements this year as per usual and provide for the spectators a feast of ITF Taekwon-Do in a professional manner. 

To this end I intend to try and roster 2 umpires on each ring (as the ITF do), so ALL hands on deck! This may mean delegating others to second students at ringside rather than having officials in this capacity. Remember your contribution credits!

The dress code will be SRTICTLY adhered to as well. How would you arrive at the World Championships in 2011 as an official? Failing this then your first trip into town may well be Hallensteins or Farmers or the No.1 Shoe Warehouse!. It has also come to my attention that those participating in the tour to Italy may not be competing. If this is the case then it will free up a number of officials which is fantastic! Yes you know who you are.

Observations from the past:

NO short sleeved shirts, ALL shirts MUST be White and long sleeved.

Ties MUST be worn at all times.

Shoes MUST be White, no dirty off White or scruffy footwear. 

Navy Trousers and Jackets, NOT BLACK.
Shirts MUST be ironed. 

Key Contacts…

Tournament Organiser

J.Rimmer jw.rimmer@xtra.co.nz
Dinner

Shaun Skedgwell Shaun.skedgwell@Police.govt.nz
Glen Harding ngahuia@clear.net.nz
Venue Set-up

Wayne Fenton wandsfenton@xtra.co.nz
Chris Fitzgerald fitzi@kol.co.nz
Lou Black taurangaccltd@xtra.co.nz
ID Cards

Gwyn Brown gwyn@homegrownkids.co.nz
Visit Tauranga

http://www.bayofplentynz.com/presentation/tbopPres.aspx?ID=7938
